Mr. Allen Karp, President

Cineplex Odeon Corporation

1303 Yonge St.

Toronto, Ont.

M4T 2X9

6 July 1998

Dear Sir:

Re:
"Polish Wedding"

We understand that the above film is opening at Cineplex Odeon theatres on July 17.

This movie presents the Polish community on this continent in a negative and clearly offensive light.  The authors attribute sexual promiscuity and lack of moral restraint to Polish women (the mother is a janitor, who sexually attacks men in washrooms; the daughter "sleeps around" with everyone).

In addition, the movie makes a mockery of traditional Polish Catholic ceremonies, emphasizing the primitive behaviour of a Polish mob (a Polish priest intends to beat a young, pregnant bride because she is not a virgin!).

All this is clearly an assault on the good name of the Polish community in North America.  There are many dysfunctional families, but pointing at Polish families as a symbol of immorality and sexual promiscuity is obviously aimed at their defamation.

We urge you not to use your theatres to defame the Polish community and would appreciate hearing from you "ASAP".

Yours truly,

Canadian Polish Congress, Toronto District 
